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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY-

2301 MARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHI A FA.19101

(215) 841 4oo0
September 7, 1979

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Reg.on I
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19ho6

RE: Peach Bottom Unit No. 3 - Preservice Inspection

Afl.mf13CE: Technical Specification 6.9 3.b, h.6.G, Table 4.6.1

Dear Mr. Grier:

In accordance witn tne referenced technical specifications, preservice
inspection was completed during the June 2 to June 11, 1979, mini-outage.
Enclosed are three copies of the Preservice Inspection Report which
summarizes the ernminations performed. No reportable indications were
observed during this inspection.

This report has been reviewed by the Plant Operation Review Committee,
the Philadelphia Electric Company Senior Engineer - Inservice Inspection
Section, and the Hartford Steam BCler Authorized Code Inspector. The
results of these reviews indicate tist the PSI requirements have been met
satisfactorily. In addition to the Preservice Inspection Report, a detailed
data package has been assembled which supports this evamination. This
package is retained by Philadelphia 21ectric Company and is available for
your review.

Very truly yours,

. Cooney.

Super oendent-Nuclear
Generation Division

TCH/cs

Enclosures:

cc: Mr. Julius Claar, Acting Chief Inspector 1280 193
Lepartment of Labor and Industry

Mr. Charles E. Berry, Chief Inspector
The Hartford Steam Boiler Inspection and Insurance Company
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